
Enquiries to: Anthony Egan 
 

Our Ref: 13/0851 

12 December 2013 

Ms Alison Milne 
Director Local Government 
The Independent Pricing & Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box 0290 
QVB POST OFFICE NSW 1230 

Dear Madam 

Notification to apply for Special Rate Variation 

Via IPART Portal 

Thank you for your time recently in discussing the requirements for special 
rate variation applications for the 2014/15 financial year. 

I wish to advise that Singleton Council at an Extraordinary Council Meeting 
held on 9 December 2013 resolved to notify the Independent Pricing and 
Regulatory Tribunal (IPART} of Council 's intention to apply for a section 
508(2) special rate variation of 5.00% above the rate peg limit for the 
2014/15 financial year. 

The purpose of this special rate variation is to raise an additional $700,000 
per year towards renewing Council's roads and associated infrastructure 
assets. 

Should you require any further information please contact Council's Director 
Corporate Services Group, Mr Anthony Egan via email 

 

Yours faithfully 

Lindy Hyam 
General Manager 




